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To whom it may concern,

My name is Alexander Dyer, I'm a geography student at The Ohio State University. I'm
writing to express my concern for the gas plant that may be built on campus, using gas from
fracking as a source.

As a university, we need to be at the forefront of ethics in energy consumption. Fracking
harms our communities, our environment, and in the long-term, it will harm our economy by
the environmental dangers it presents. If we refuse to invest in alternative sources of energy
and continue our dependence on fossil fuels, we will further harm a world already
characterized by increasing temperatures and decreasing biodiversity.

I reject The Ohio State University's application for a gas plant, and I am disappointed that my
University is not taking the actions necessary to contribute to the health of its community.

Sincerely,

Alexander Dyer
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